
Dear Families, 

Starting in November Ramsey Mpls Kids will be introducing its 

Around the World themed units. One week a month the stu-

dents will be introduced to the clothing, customs, food, lan-

guage and more from cultures around the world. Our first unit 

will focus on The Mohawk people of North America. Our cen-

tral theme for the Mohawk unit is giving thanks.  

Looking back at October, our first non-school days were successful. Please remember as 

we move through the year that a two week notice is required to add or drop care for stu-

dents, including non-school days. Also, as fall rapidly becomes winter, please make sure 

that your child is suitably dressed for cold weather. As the temperature drops students 

will be required to wear long sleeves, hats and gloves in order to participate in outdoor 

activities.  
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Kids Welcome: 

Beyond the Bell:  7:00-
8:30 a.m. 

(Ramsey Students Only) 

 

 After School:  2:00-6:00 
p.m. 
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 Notable November News  

Student News 

The students at Ramsey Mpls Kids will be forming a student 

council. Students will have a chance to come together  once 

a week and discuss ideas for the program.  Among many other 

fun projects our students will help to develop the activities for 

the up-coming Family Night  and Student Carnival. The dates 

for these events will be determined soon and parents will be 

notified via email. If you have any questions or concerns 

please ask the site coordinator for more information. 

Non-School Day Nov. 25th 

The month of November only has one non-school day which is Wednesday the 25th 

just before our four day weekend in observance of Thanksgiving. There will be no 

Mpls Kids on Thursday or Friday November 26th-27th. We will be taking a 

field trip on the 25th to the Science Museum of Minnesota. As part of our experience 

the students will have general access to the museum as well as viewing an OMNI 

theater film depicting the life and habits of humpback whales. Students will 

need to bring a disposable lunch. We will eat at the museum when we arrive but we 

don’t want the children to carry their lunchboxes for the duration of the day. Parents 

please send lunches in a disposable paper or plastic bag. Drinks within the lunch 

should also be disposable (juice box, plastic water bottle, etc.).  


